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David,
it is an honor to congratulate you on your recent nomination for:
Subway's “Excellence in Customer Service” 2013.

To be recognized among the 72 Distribution centers and the numerous Manufactures for Subway North
America, is truly a reflection of your daily, relentless investment of yourself in representing Doerle Food
Service.

To be one of 19 nominee’s for this honor illustrates your dedication, and professionalism. Being
recognized by Subway Corpaorate and their Franchisee’s from the various markets we serve is a true
reflection of the way you balance their interest and well being to the actual performance of “every”

dep

ent here at Doerle Food Service. By receiving this honor; you have elevated the whole of “our”
and we thank you for it.

Ddvid Romero
Director of National Accounts
Doerle Food Service L.L.C,

PASSIONATE about Service,
RENOWNED for Quality,

PROUD to Exceed
our customers’ expectations.




